
NCF students table during FGCU Week of Welcome.

                                           Michele signs up a new student at FSW.

 

Maria and Alyssa talk to a new student at FGCU.

\\

 Bill meets new students from Bangladesh and Kosovo.

                                                    Bill teaches on prayer at Meta 18. 
 

     Small group Bible study at FGCU.
 

Dear Partners and Friends...   
Greetings from FGCU & Florida Southwestern State College, 
 

“Behold, I will do a new thing... I will even make a way in  
 the wilderness, and rivers in the desert.”   Isaiah 43:19  -KJV 

NEW STUDENT OUTREACH -  Local InterVarsity students and I are 
excited to have welcomed over 70 new students so far this Fall  
during freshman welcome week, the International Student Reception 
and at student organization fairs on campus.

OUTREACH/EVANGELISM -  We are also excited that our recent  
investments in evangelistic outreach materials are bearing fruit. 
One of our students already led one of her female friends to Christ, 
and God opened an opportunity for another IV student to share the 
Gospel with one of his male friends who has communicated his  
interest in continuing that conversation.  

NURSES CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP(NCF) -  In addition to adding new 
students and continuing clinically applicable Bible studies,  
NCF/FGCU is continuing to do community service outreach at health 
fairs like Dunbar, where our student leaders’ networking with  
nursing students from other local colleges has birthed a new NCF 
chapter plant soon to be active on the Nova Southeastern  
University-Ft. Myers campus.

META18 -  340 students from across the state recently gathered  
in Orlando for our Regional Fall Conference to pray, worship and  
engage in equipping seminars and plenary sessions challenging 
them to follow Jesus more deeply. I was privileged to teach 40  
students who attended our Secret of Prayer Seminar, pray for  
students later in our prayer room, and help students needing print 
resources at our book table.  

PRAYER REQUESTS -    
- Isaiah 43:18-19. College campuses can be desert wastelands  
spiritually. Pray that through our friendship evangelism, tabling,  
Proxe Station outreaches and weekly Bible Studies, the campuses  
will continue to become fruitful fields and students’ lives will be 
transformed through Jesus Christ.

- Urbana 18. Please pray for our student and faculty delegates who 
will be attending the Urbana Missions Conference (www.urbana.org) 
in December, that they will receive dynamic calls to missions at  
home and abroad.

THANK YOU  for your prayers and financial support. If you have  
not donated so far this academic year, please consider making  
a generous gift to our ministry by December 2018.

Your Campus Missionary,     Bill
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